
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

  

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

 

 

 

 

Fender works at Dock Entrance 

 

All mariners are advised that starting from Monday 18 January 2020, 0800. Until Friday 22 January 

2021, 1700 repair work will be undertaken at the entrance of to the King’s Lynn enclosed dock. 

 

 

All craft are to stay clear of the area and pass at slow speed. 

 

More information can be obtained from ABP. All vessel are to keep a listening watch on VHF Ch 14. 

 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

14 January 2021 
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